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NFA for HSR Hunt etc. ~ NENE 18 4N 65W ~  Remediation Project #4449

COGCC has reviewed the NFA request for Remediation Project #4449.  
Based on review of the information presented,  no further action is necessary
at this time.  However, should future conditions at the site indicate
contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground
water is found to be significantly impacted, then further investigation and/or
remediation activities may be required at the site.  

The Remediation Project (#4449) have been changed to closed status in the
COGIS database.  Please retain a copy of this email as verification of No
Further Action required.

Bob
 
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
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